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DAIHOÜSIE UNIVERSITY
Halifax, N. S.

Department of Physiology 
Medical Science Building.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of Jan. 17, 1928.
I higly appreciate your confidence in me in

connection with the proposal of a chair of Research Professor of

Physiology at McGill University. With great pleasure I accept

this post, and will do my best to aid McGill University in

developing its research work.
Yours faithfully,

(Signed) B.P. Babkin

D.Sc.B.P. Babkin, M.D • »

Professor of Physiology,

Dalhousie University,

Halifax, N.S.
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